UTC Advisory Board meets Monday, Oct. 5

The Advisory Board for the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga will meet via videoconference at 1 p.m.
EDT on Monday, Oct. 5.

The agenda includes a review of proposed 2020-2021 fiscal year budget recommendations; the University’s
2020-2025 Strategic Plan; and announcement of incoming Board members.

The UTC Advisory Board is comprised of five members appointed by the Tennessee governor and approved
by the General Assembly, one UTC faculty representative appointed by the UTC Faculty Senate and one UTC
student representative.

The full agenda and materials for the meeting are available by contacting Gina Stafford at 423-425-4363
or Gina-stafford@utc.edu

A recording of the videoconference will be archived for viewing from the Board’s website by 5 p.m. EDT on
Tuesday, Oct. 6.



